
 
 

 

To:  AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers   

Date:   July 6, 2018 

Subject: ***There are no Alliance Formulary Changes Pending 

 

 

 

 
 
The previous notification from July 2, 2018 regarding the pending Alliance plan formulary was 
incorrect and sent to you by mistake. 
 
The changes that were described in the Alliance formulary notification as going into effect on 
August 9, 2018 are not happening. 
 
Those prescription drugs and specialty drugs that are currently covered on the Alliance plan will 
continue to be covered as they were previously under the existing formulary. As before, there is 
only one AmeriHealth Caritas DC formulary that covers both the Medicaid and Alliance plans. 
 
Our website has been updated to remove any references to a change in the Alliance formulary, 
and the formulary that has been in effect since the fall of 2018 has been uploaded into the 
same location where it was previously located. 
 
We apologize for any confusion caused as a result of the earlier notifications regarding a change 
to the Alliance plan formulary. 
 
Questions 

If you have any questions about this communication please call Perform Rx Provider Services at 
(888) 987-5821 M-F 8:30 -6:00 pm. Thanks for taking care of our members! 
 
Dr. Lavdena Orr 
Chief Medical Officer 

AmeriHealth Caritas DC 

Summary:    There are no pending changes to the AmeriHealth Caritas DC Alliance plan 

formulary.  The notification on July 2, 2018 was incorrect and sent to you by mistake. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


